



Dr. Frank Ranelli
Superintendent of Schools

April 23, 2021

Dear Piscataway Families:

As we are now in the fourth and final marking period of the year, I'm writing today with several announcements and reminders for our families.

Rescheduled Staff Vaccination Day

We have rescheduled our vaccination day to Friday, April 30, 2021, for all staff members who choose to participate. To ensure the district's proper operation, this day will be an all remote day for all students in the District. Again, there will not be any in-person learning next Friday, April 30. Online remote classes will take place according to your child's normal full day schedule.

Are You Moving?

In order to help us prepare for the upcoming school year, every year we request that parents notify your school if you intend to move at the end of the school year. This also gives our office time to prepare documents you may need to enroll your child into their new school. If your family intends to move, either within Piscataway or to a different town, please complete the <u>District Moving Notification</u> form and email it your child's school secretary by May 28, 2021. For your convenience, the secretaries' names and email addresses are listed below.

School Name	Secretaries Name	Secretaries Email Address
Administration Building	Tracey Miller	tmiller@pway.org
Arbor	Karen Hoeg	khoeg@pway.org
Conackamack	Valerie Arico	varico@pway.org
D.D. Eisenhower	Elizabeth Graves	egraves@pway.org
Grandview	Pam Mazro	pmazro@pway.org
King	Ann Borges	aborges@pway.org
Knollwood	Madalena Mazzelli	mmazzelli@pway.org
Quibbletown	Tachina Joyner	tJoyner@pway.org
PHS	Rosie Nemes	rnemes@pway.org
CC Pond	Pam Cesare	pcesare@pway.org
Randolphville	Karyn Tormey-Erdman	kerdman@pway.org
Schor	Marcy Nardo	mnardo@pway.org
CC River	Sarah Maas	smaas@pway.org

Today, Friday, April 23, Is the Deadline for Free Preschool Applications

Parents of children who will be three- or four-years-old by October 1, 2021 are eligible to apply for free preschool in Piscataway. Applications are due today and can be found on Community Pass. Seats are limited.

Memorial Day Weekend Extended

Due to the District's use of only one of two reserved snow days this year, the Board approved a <u>change to</u> <u>the 2020-2021 calendar</u> and designated Tuesday, June 1, as a day off from school. This extends our Memorial Day Weekend to a four-day break.

Monday and Friday Early Dismissal and Office Hours

At this time, we will continue to maintain early dismissals with teacher office hours on Mondays and Fridays.

Stay well and enjoy your weekend.

Very sincerely,

Dr. Frank Ranelli